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Week 6 - Term 3 

 

Dear Families, 

 

District Athletics Day 

On Thursday 31st August our Happy Valley 

PS students competed in the District 

Athletics Day held at Reynella East 

College. Everyone put in a huge effort 

with the team managing to come an 

incredibly close second with 4 points 

separating the top 2 schools. Some of the 

highlights were; Braxton with 3 gold in 

long jump, high jump and 100m, 

Mackenzie with gold in discus and silver in 

shot put, Tilly with gold in long jump and 

800m plus a bronze in 200m, Halle with 

bronze in high jump and 800m, Ava with 

bronze in long jump, 200m and 100m, Tyler with silver in high 

jump, Connor with bronze in discus, Jack with a bronze in 

100m, Mia with a silver in 800m and Max with bronze in 200m. 

Well done to everyone involved and a big thank you to Ms 

Bosworth and our parents. 

 

Canteen News 

Thanks so much for everyone who took part in our canteen 

survey. The feedback was very positive and constructive, 

and the Canteen has already implemented some 

suggestions. We would also like to acknowledge the 

amazing work of our canteen manager Maggie and our 

wonderful volunteers. If you would like to volunteer in the 

canteen, please cantact Maggie at the school. 

 

Below is some information about our school canteen service.  

• We now have a Gluten Free tab on the QKR! App to make finding Gluten Free options 

easier.  

• As always our salads, pizzas, sandwiches, rolls,and baguettes are made fresh each day. 

• Healthier, homemade options have been added to the menu including pasta napolitana, 

pasta and meatballs, tuna mornay, pumpkin soup and sultanas. This will give parents more 

options and flexibility with food choices.  

• There are now more healthier options available over the counter to purchase at recess 

and lunch time. Including popcorn, Gluten Free chips, sultanas, Homemade Cheesys 

(melted cheese on a roll) and homemade vegemite or pizza scrolls. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
• 2023 Reception Enrolment Interviews Week 4 – 7 

• Pupil Free Day – Friday 2nd September 

• School Closure Day – Monday 5th September 

• School Tour – Wednesday 14th September 

• Sports Day – Friday 30th September 

• Last day of Term 3 - Friday 30th September 
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• More options to be added in the future include: Butter chicken, corn on the cob, bliss balls 

and mini yoghurt. 

• A summer menu will begin in term 4 including: Fruit salad cups, watermelon cups and frozen 

orange wedges.  

• The canteen is an independent service which is solely managed and run by the School 

Governing Council with a canteen sub committee (Lead by the principal or delegate) that 

can make recommendations to Governing Counci. 

We thank you for supporting our school canteen. 

 

Assembly 

Thank you to Room 2 for hosting an informative assesmbly, we did enjoy your stories from the 

past and your written work on the story of ‘Wilfred Gordon McDonald Partridge’ by Mem Fox. 
ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

U1R01 

Ashley   Learning Achievement Award 

Annabelle  Learning Achievement Award 

Spencer Learning Achievement Award 

Ruby  Learning Achievement Award 

U1R02 

Isla   Learning Achievement Award 

Max               Learning Achievement Award 

U1R03  
Mahalia  Responsibility Award 

Quorra  Learning Achievement Award 

U1R04 

Henry     Learning Achievement Award 

Olivia     Respect Award 

Oliver    Integrity Award 

U4R14 

Abbey   Respect Award 

Dakota  Responsibility Award 

U4R15 

Olive      Learning Achievement Award 

Mia        Learning Achievement Award 

U4R16  

Evie       Learning Achievement Award 

Imogen  Learning Achievement Award 

U5R17 

Elise       Integrity Award 

Sam       Responsibility Award 

U5R18  

Mao      Integrity Award 

Sophie    Responsibility Award 

 

EcoLeaders 

As part of the schools involvement in the Youth Environmental Leaders Program, our 

EcoLeaders attended another session with all of the other YELP schools within our district at 

Coromandel Valley PS on Tuesday 30th August. Students were involved in planning out new 

environmental initiatives that they will lead out across Happy Valley PS. All of the schools took 

turns to explain the reasons for making enviromental improvements and eloborated on what 

they were hoping to achieve. Green Adelaide representatives were there to help facilitate the 

day as part of their educational programs. Thank you to Wendy and Nigel for their continuing 

support. 

 

Kind regards 

Paul, Jackie and Katharine 
 


